
VPFO Staff Minutes 

(Small , Dindy Robinson, Mariah Williams 

Craig Ness: 
• TSUS Board of Regents voted in support of Dr. Evans. 
• Dr. Evans on Vacation May 26

th through June 9th. 
• Will be discussing budget determined by legislature. 
• Suggests redesigning and possibly merging commencement ceremonies. 
• Set-up staff evaluation meetings. 
• Communication specialists starts June 3rd and will tour with Ness’s direct reports. 
• Requests every department get their policies and procedures in order. 
• Review MAPPS and prioritize most imperative. 
• Angela Petit to have webpage control and will work closely with Marketing department. 
• Mariah to request a department email for 




